
2 Cowling Gardens, 

                     Menheniot, 

                                                                                                             Liskeard. 

                                                                                                             PL14 3QJ 

      5th April 2019. 

Dear John, 

Re.  Trelawney Road Garden. 

I would like to request a donation of £100 as a contribution to the planting and maintenance 

of the Trelawney Road garden for 2019 and I would like the Councillors to consider this as 

an annual donation.  

At present my wife and I plus a small group of residents keep the garden in good order by 

regular weeding and grass cutting. We will whilst health permits continue, but hope to 

recruit some fresh blood to take over in the future. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Keith Goldsmith  

 

 

 


